
From: Matthew Butler
To: Puco Docketing
Subject: comment for 20-1605 [ ref:_00Dt0GzXt._500t0cDXyg:ref ]
Date: Monday, November 16, 2020 11:28:33 AM

This project has many more negative aspects than positives. Community members are in
opposition to this project and deserve to have their concerns heard.

Travis Unterbrink
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